DEER VALLEY MEN'S GOLF CLUB

September 19TH 2018 BOARD MEETING MINUTES

Meeting called to order at 2:00 p.m.

A quorum was verified

Treasurer's Report (Dave Whitehouse):

A treasurer's report was presented and explained by Treasurer Dave Whitehouse.

Membership Report (Mark Lindner):

- We currently have 355 members (4 non-competing)
- We added 29 new members and lost 45 members since 1-1-18

Discussion items:

- President Steve Weber introduced the new board members
- An election of a new Treasurer was conducted (unanimous). The new treasurer is Army Santos and the transition will begin immediately
- We are looking for a new Secretary (the current secretary has agreed to stay on for the rest of 2018
- A discussion was held on moving the "green tee" members back to the red tees no action was taken and the current policy remains
- The upcoming 'General Membership' meeting was discussed and that we would probably have our rules person give a presentation on the new USGA rule changes for 2019
- There will be no tournament in October (overseeding has moved DVMGC golfers to Pebblebrook and vice versa
- We need more yellow golf balls for tournaments
- About 20-40 gift cards are not used each year

The meeting was adjourned at 2:35 p.m.

NEXT BOARD MEETING will be on Tuesday, October 16th at 2:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted: Armando Santos - Secretary